ANNUAL NOTICE OF PARENTAL RIGHTS TO DENY
STUDENT DIRECTORY INFORMATION
(Referencing Policy 8330)

The Peshtigo School District is providing public notice to students and their
parents of their right to deny access to student directory information.

Under Federal regulations and State law, school districts are subject to releasing
student “directory information” as outlined in policy 8330. Please refer to this
policy as part of the Annual Notices provided to the parents.

Parents and eligible students may deny access to requesters of directory
information upon written notification to the Peshtigo School District within

fifteen (15) days after receipt of the District’s Annual Notices.

If you wish to withhold student directory information on your child(ren), please
print the names of your child(ren) and the grade level(s) below:

Name of Child(ren) Grade Level

This form must be returned to the: Peshtigo School District, Administrative
Office, 341 N. Emery Avenue, Peshtigo, Wl 54157




